
   

  
  

Alexander Bastrykin congratulates students of Investigative
Committee’s educational institutions on knowledge day

 

  

I sincerely congratulate the students of the Investigative Committee’s Academy, the Alexander
Nevsky Cadet School and all teachers on the beginning of a new academic year!

1 September is not only the Knowledge Day, but a holiday symbolizing the beginning of a new stage
in the life of every one of you. You are going to get acquainted with interesting subjects, to
accomplish difficult tasks and make astonishing discoveries.

The desire for something the new and unknown, the desire to grow up and develop lets us achieve
the highest result, set aims and pursue them. Remember, that you have joined the ranks of protectors
of the Fatherland and this must make a fundamental principle of your life.

May the road to knowledge be interesting and joyful!
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Chairman of the RF Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin

01 September 2016
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